DAVID DOUGLAS BOTANICAL GARDEN SOCIETY
PO Box 1305 Prince George, BC V2L 4V3
www.ddbotgarden.bc.ca

August 22, 2023

To: Mayor and Council
City of Prince George

On behalf of the Society, | am writing to request a resolution of support for a grant for which we are
applying.

As you are aware, we are in the process of building Phase 2 of our Botanical Garden Project on the
campus of UNBC. We see it as another tourist attraction for the city and plan to open it in the spring of
2024. We will be marketing it to the community of Prince George as well as areas beyond the city. To
assist with this, we have applied to Northern Development Initiative Trust for a grant and require a
resolution of support from the City for this.

Therefore, | am requesting a resolution of support from the City of Prince George for our application for
a grant of up to $20,000 to support marketing of the Botanical Garden Project from the NDIT Marketing
Initiative Account.

| am also requesting that this be included on the September 11 council meeting agenda.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,

y

Linda Naess
President



